Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, June 25, 2018 10:05 AM

To: 'Olton, Shane'

Cc: andrea.wing@shell.com; Cristin.Bruce@shell.com

Subject: RE: 4411 Foothill Blvd, Oakland, CA (PlaNet Site ID 10059562): Fuel Leak Case No.
RO0000427 - Extension Request for Data Gap Investigation Work Plan and Tabular
SCM

Shane,

Thanks for following up. The approach appears reasonable. Consequently, ACDEH has extended the
submittal date of the Data Gap Work Plan and tabular SCM to October 3, 2018. The extended due date has
been updated on GeoTracker.

I'll attempt to review the brief work plan with SOPs fairly quickly also.

Mark Detterman

Senior Geologist, PG, CEG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Olton, Shane [mailto:Shane.Olton@aecom.com]

Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 5:38 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Cc: andrea.wing@shell.com; Cristin.Bruce@shell.com

Subject: 4411 Foothill Blvd, Oakland, CA (PlaNet Site ID 10059562): Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000427 - Extension Request
for Data Gap Investigation Work Plan and Tabular SCM

Hi Mark,

On behalf of Equilon Enterprises LLC dba Shell Oil Products US (Equilon), AECOM Technical Services, Inc. is submitting
this extension request for submittal of a Data Gap Investigation Work Plan and Tabular SCM (SCM) for the above
referenced site as requested in a directive from the Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH),
dated May 30, 2018. An extension for submittal of the SCM is requested from August 3, 2018 to October 3, 2018. Per
our conversation this afternoon we recommend sampling select existing soil vapor wells (as requested in the ACDEH
directive) prior to submittal of an updated SCM so that the most updated site information can be considered when
evaluating the site and identifying potential data gaps, if any. A scope of work for sampling of existing soil vapor wells
including propose wells and analysis, and a SOP will be forwarded to you via email by July 2, 2018 for your review and
approval. Subsequent to submittal of the SCM, AECOM and Equilon would like to meet with the ACDEH to discuss the
path forward for the site. Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.



We look forward to your response.

Regards,

Shane Olton, P.G.

Portfolio Manager, Site Assessment and Remediation Department
D +1-916-414-5849

M +1-530-908-4404

shane.olton@aecom.com

AECOM

2020 L Street, Suite 400
Sacramento, CA 95811, USA
T +1-916-414-5800
aecom.com
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